
Teen Advisory Committee (TAC) Meeting – Thursday, March 30th, 7:30pm to 8:30pm  
 
Dear TAC Member: 
  
Please join us for our next TAC meeting, Thursday, March 30th, 7:30pm to 8:30pm, in the 
Courtroom at Town Hall. Our Executive Committee has been working hard to deliver an 
impactful agenda. 
 
Spencer and Arden will also be spearheading a “Soup & Socks” drive so please consider 
donating canned or boxed soup and socks to fit any age. One community service credit will be 
awarded if you bring 5 or more items to the TAC meeting. 
 
If you need your TAC community service form signed, please print it out and bring it to the 
meeting. Here is the link:  https://www.marlboro-nj.gov/images/teen/TAC-Community-Service-
Forms.pdf  Please complete the form each time that you “DO GOOD” and then bring it to the 
TAC meetings so we can sign it. 
 
We would also like to thank Janine Zaslavsky, TAC Adult Facilitator, for helping TAC live up to 
its vision and mission over the last few years. Your efforts and insights are truly appreciated, 
and you will be missed!!! 
 
All TAC members will receive one community service credit for attending and participating in 
this meeting. 
  
 
See you Thursday, March 30th, 7:30pm to 8:30pm. 
 
Regards, 
Francesca, Gordon, and Latha 
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